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RESNET Accredited Rating Providers 
 
Current news is indicating that President Trump is considering lifting the COVID-19 
national emergency by Easter of this year. From current indications it appears that the 
pandemic will still be ongoing  at that time and many states and local governments that 
issued emergency stay at home proclamations will be still in effect. 
 
When the thirty days’ timeline after the lifting of the national emergency was adopted, it 
was not conceived that the President might lift the proclamation so soon. 
 
While there may not be an official federal national emergency there will be a crisis still 
underway that will affect the HERS rating industry. 
 
With this is mind, the RESNET Board Executive Committee voted to grant emergency 
authority to the RESNET Executive Director be extended to 60 days after the national 
emergency is lifted. 
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